
I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed development on the site if the 
current fish and chips shop in Palm Beach 
The proposal is heavy build, exceeding the current height limits enormously.
It is out of character with our area and should be rejected.
This is not the type of development that we need in this area.
We hope that council is sensitive to the particular characteristics of Palm Beach so that we can 
maintain our relaxed beach atmosphere.
Thank you
Zena Carter

Sent: 12/06/2021 11:30:53 PM
Subject: Mod2021/0203


